
If you can’t come on December 13 or 14 but you want to learn more about 
PCMH+, you can view a recording of the presentation materials on the 
State’s website www.ct.gov/PCMH+members. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
   
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you and talking about PCMH+! 

If you have questions, please call 1-877-858-7012, Option #2. 

Please note that an RSVP is not required. 

Do you want to find out more about 
PCMH+?  

We are holding two informational sessions where you 
can ask questions and learn what PCMH+ will mean 
to you.  

Two Options 
 

PCMH+ 
Informational 

Sessions 

Tuesday, December 13, 2016 
 
4:00 to 5:30pm 
 
Department of Social Services 
55 Farmington Ave 
Hartford, CT 06105 
 

Wednesday, December 14, 2016 

4:00 to 5:30pm 
 
Agency on Aging 
1 Long Wharf Drive 
New Haven, CT 06511 
 


